
To Stephen Horenstein 
Arthur Brooks 

Bennington College 

From Don Brown Re: 

Date 28 May 1980 

After one of our Division Secretaries meetings, you indicated that 
you might be interested in leaving the college before the end of 
the term. I told you then that before even considering the possibility, 
I would need to have an explanation in writing of such an extraordinary 
request. 

Not having had a request, I assume that you will be available as usual 
through commencement and possible ECC meetings during the weeks of 
June 16. 

cc: Joe Murphy
Ricky Blake 
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